
The following is original documentation relating to the 

search of an aircraft as recorded by F/O George W. Gregory 

during service in Ops. with 95 Squadron in Bathurst.

The Mosquito was reported overdue on 26th February 1944, the 

crew being successfully recovered 28th February and the aircraft 

duly destroyed.  Records show that this Canadian de havilland 

built aircraft (Type B.25) was “written off” before reaching 

service.












